
Caseville Township Planning Commission 
June 3, 2025  

Meeting called to order at 1:30 p.m. by Bob Whitefoot 

Members: Bob Whitefoot, Chairman, Jim Klein , Kathy Wroblewski Secretary, Charles Morden, 

Gail Atkins, Vice Chairman ,Michelle Stirrett, Liaison and Ron George. 

Morden approved agenda as read second by Klein. Motion Carried 

Stirrett  approved the minutes as written second by George. Motion Carried 

Board Liaison Report: Rich Simpson assigned to the Fire Board, approved Wade Trim contract 

for site plan for Caseville Park, Food trucks for Fridays at Caseville Park, 

Generators –placement of equipment-generators must have setbacks for placement-Terry Kelly 

will attend our July meeting. 

Signage Concerns-there is an enforcement zoning ordinance that monitors the signs. 

Election of Officers: Atkins nominated Klein as Chairman second by Stirrett. Motion Passed 

Whitefoot nominated Atkins as Vice Chairman Second by Morden. Motion Passed. Stirrett 

made a motion that Wroblewski serve as secretary second by Atkins. Motion Passed 

Stirrett made a motion to have Wade Trim complete the zoning ordinance audit second by 

George, Motion Carried 

Board Comments:George asked who to call for mosquito spray. The number is available at the 

office and you can request two private sprays a year. 

Atkins made a motion to adjourn second by Morden. Motion Passed 

Next meeting July 8, 2025  

 

Meeting closed at 2:00 P.M. 

Kathy Wroblewski, Secretary 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


